
 

                                                                            

From the Editor’s Desk:  
  Next week we will have an off site visit to Ability Beyond 

Disability.  It is a valuable resource in our community, and 

a facility we all could learn more about.  To get there, take 

Newtown Road past Target, turn left on Birch Road 

(Berkshire Corporate Park), take a left at Berkshire Blvd, 

then take the first driveway left to the front of the building. 

  Ability Beyond Disability is also having a breakfast at the 

Amber Room, Nov. 13
th
 at 7:30 AM. We are purchasing a 

table, so first come, first served. 

  …and don’t forget to buy a bird seed wreath or two. Just 

$20, and the birds love them. 

   Finally, sell your raffle tickets. We have a little more than 

a month left.  
                                             Yours in Rotary Service, Ralph 

Tary’s Rotary Minute: 

  Last week I commented on the 
many activities and projects our club 
has done. Recently I discovered 
another unique event—a Bingo 
Night. All of the profits were donated 
to the United Fund.Unfortunately, I 
was unable to determine who the 
winners were—but that’s not 
important. The contribution we made 
to our community was what counted.  
   

             Yours in Rotary Service, Tary  
   

Make-ups- 
Mon.   12:15 pm,    Norwalk, Norwalk Inn  
Mon.     6:15 pm,    Newtown, Newtown Country Club  

Tues.   12:00 pm,    Wpt, Branson Hall at Christ and Holy Trinity Church 
Wed.   12:15 pm,     Danbury, Ethan Allen Inn, Danbury  

Wed      6:15 pm      Ridgefield Dinner Club, Bernard’s, 20 West Lane, 

                                 Ridgefield 
Fri        7:30 am      Westport Sunrise, The Westport Inn 
Fri.     12:15 pm,     Wilton, Marly’s Bistro  

   

   Amber Alert  

10/26   9 am to Noon, Newtown Bank, Dolan Plaza 

 

It is already Autumn. The trees are 

said to peak around Halloween. 

Enjoy them while you can, because 

their leaves are about to clog your 

rain gutters, and pile up on you 

lawn.  There is always a price for 

everything  

 

 

We Had our Fellowship Dinner/Meeting at Chuck’s 

this Week; a Good Time was Had by All:  

Everyone made a point or two, then we all laughed 

about it.  Our two guests were Adele Tarlton, and Judy 

Rickert.    
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